
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

-- Public Notice --  
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 

 
 
 

 

The United States Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) has 
released its Proposed Remedial Action Plan (Proposed Plan) for 
the Chem-Fab Superfund Site located in Doylestown, 
Pennsylvania.  EPA is issuing this Proposed Plan to present the 
Preferred Alternative for an interim remedial action to address 
groundwater contamination at a portion of the Site.  
 

This Proposed Plan for interim action addresses the Area of 
Highest Groundwater Contamination, referred to as Operable 
Unit-2 (OU-2), at the Site. 
 

The preferred alternative proposed for the Site includes installing 
a groundwater extraction and treatment system, construction of a 
groundwater treatment building, discharging treated groundwater 
to Cooks Run and implementing long term Operation & 
Maintenance of the treatment system to ensure continued 
protection of human health and the environment. 
 

To review the full Proposed Plan and associated 
documentation, the documents can be viewed on EPA’s 
website at: http://go.usa.gov/xK4CB 

You’re Invited! 
EPA will hold a public meeting to discuss the Proposed Plan 

Tuesday, October 18, 2016           
6:30 p.m. - 8:30 p.m. 

Doylestown Borough Hall 
57 West Court Street 
Doylestown, PA 18901 

 

EPA Seeks Public Comment! 
The Proposed Plan public comment period is from October 1 
30, 2016 until October 31, 2016. Comments may be submitted 
by mail, e-mail, or in person at the upcoming public meeting.  
Comments sent via postal or email must be date-stamped no later 
than midnight on October31, 2016 and sent to:  

 U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 
Region 3 Office 

1650 Arch Street (Mailcode 3HS21) 
Philadelphia, PA 19103 
Attn:  Huu Ngo, RPM 

Comments may also be sent by e-mail to:  
ngo.huu@epa.gov 

 

Chem-Fab Superfund Site 
Doylestown, Bucks County, PA 

 

--Proposed Remedial Action Plan Released-- 
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